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Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Tuesday 3rd December is Giving Tuesday, so we wanted to let you know how you can support                 
Friends with a donation on that day, and how ​PayPal will add 10% on top of whatever you donate​! 
 
PayPal & Giving Tuesday 
Giving Tuesday started in the US in 2012 as a day to give back, falling on the Tuesday after                   
Thanksgiving. It harnessed the power of social media and collaboration to inspire millions of people               
right across the world to come together on one day to celebrate the charities and communities that                 
mean so much to us all. 
PayPal have just announced that they are taking part in Giving Tuesday by adding 10% to charity                 
donations made through their PayPal Giving Fund on ​Tuesday 3rd December​, and this is something               
Friends are registered to benefit from. No fees are applied to donations on this day so we will                  
receive e.g. £11 for every £10 donation made, £22 for a £20 donation etc. 
 
Friends really appreciate your support throughout the year, it allows us to provide ‘nice extras’ for                
the children. Recent examples are: a new sound system in the hall, 15 new iPads, a whole school trip                   
to the science museum. Without the support you give we couldn’t provide these things so thank you!                 
Giving Tuesday is an opportunity for those who want to further support us to do so, and allow us to                    
receive extra benefit - so we can give even more back in supporting our lovely little school. 
 
Donations can be made here: ​www.paypal.com/gb/fundraiser/charity/3245328 
(A text reminder will also be sent on the day) 
 
Thank you as always for your support  

Lorna​ and all at Friends 
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